
Philippine Philatelic Societies 
 

 

 

 
 

MANILA FILATELICA 
 

FEBRUARY 17, 1943 
 

INBOUND CORRESPONDENCE 
 

Typewritten Postal Card from the Asociacion Filatelica de Filipinas addressed to Remigio 

Garcia (proprietor and manager of Libreria Manila Filatelica), announcing a gathering  on 

February 21, 1943 to exchange and bourse stamps. 2c Rizal Postal Card with Manila 

(February 17, 1943) 'Post Your Mail Early' Slogan Cancel. 
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